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this bill is elitist, communities relying on natural resources will be marginalized and 

Oregon is already over regulated to the point where families living at or below the 

poverty line don't have the resources to feed and cloth themselves as you have 

already made it financially impossible for them to fend for themselves using the 

natural resources available to them  

I Strongly Oppose this HB3390 


